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Colin & Brad – Scared Scriptless Rescheduled at Peabody Auditorium 

The Colin & Brad – Scared Scriptless performance scheduled for Saturday, Nov. 20, at the Peabody 

Auditorium has been rescheduled due to concerns caused by the pandemic.  

The new performance date is Friday, Nov. 18, 2022 at 8 p.m. at Peabody Auditorium. Ticket holders are 

encouraged to hold onto their tickets as they will be valid for the new performance date. Refunds are 

available for 30 days upon request from where the tickets were purchased. For more information or if 

people have questions, call the Peabody Box Office at (386) 671-3472 or send an email to 

PeabodyBoxOffice@codb.us. 

For more information, visit www.peabodyauditorium.org. 
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